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Welcome to our newsletter! We have had a 
busy and exciting couple of weeks here at 
school, and we are thrilled to share some of the 
highlights with you. From the incredible 
costumes on World Book Day to our reflective 
Ash Wednesday Service, our students continue 
to impress us with their enthusiasm and 
commitment. Thank you for your ongoing 
support as we strive to provide the best possible 
education and environment for your children. 
 
World Book Day 
World Book Day was a huge success with 
fantastic costumes being worn by students. It 
was great to see the children so enthused about 
talking about the books they are reading and 
have read. Let's make sure this isn't just a one-
off event and continue to encourage our 
children to enjoy reading. 
 
Ash Wednesday Service 
As we move into our period of Lent, it was 
lovely to begin with our Ash Wednesday 
Service. The children have been discussing 
what they will be giving up or taking on during 
this time, with many trying their hardest to live 
out our school values. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Values 
Morpurgo Class received a special treat this 
week as they have been seen as a class that 
continually shows our school values. They also 
displayed amazing kindness this week, going 
above and beyond to welcome a child joining 
our family. 
 
Uniform 
Thank you to those who have supported us in 
ensuring children are in correct uniform each 
day and in suitable clothing for Outdoor 
Education sessions. We still have a number of 
second-hand uniform items available at school, 
so please do not hesitate to ask if you need 
anything. 
 
 

Skills Builder 
 
 
 

Within our Skill’s Builder sessions, we have 
been focusing on Teamwork.  
The children have been busy generating ideas 
which have then been used through team-
building activities.  
If you would like to find out more, please have a 
look at: https://www.skillsbuilder.org/homezone  
 
 

 
 
 
 

Science Week 
We have had a busy week celebrating British 
Science Week and have been thinking more 
about adapting and changing within the world 
we live in. The children have all had the 
opportunity to watch a live lesson linked to this 
theme and have had the opportunity to be a 
scientist by asking and investigating their own 
questions. Lots of fun has been had and has 
given the children a better understanding of 
what it means to be a scientist. 
 
 
 
 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.skillsbuilder.org%2Fhomezone&data=05%7C02%7CAmanda.Wade%40edenham.laat.co.uk%7C404f6bf212ac4ad8a1d708dd62f0eba3%7Cdeb94e3e913c4a3c965b2011ef1f77c1%7C0%7C0%7C638775509067973910%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=TtcnthntMi5ilIVzt%2B4UlTYuF6l1XupVmH6mKRszETM%3D&reserved=0
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Ofsted Inspection 
Thank you to everyone who has shared kind 
words following our Ofsted report being shared. 
We are very proud of the positive feedback 
within it and being recognised as a 'Good' 
school. As always, we look forward to 
continuing to strive to be the best we can be. 
 
Coin Trail 
Thank you so much for your kind donations. We 
loved our sunny coin trail. 
The children have lots of ideas of what to spend 
the money on for the playground, including a 

hot tub and rugby pitch        . 

Once the donations are counted we will let you 
know the amount raised!  
Thanks again 
Mrs Robinson and School Council.  
 

 
 
Allergies   
 
Please remember, we are a nut and kiwi free 
school.  Any snacks or items in 
lunchboxes should not contain any nuts (this 
includes nut-based chocolate spreads or cereal 
bars) or any products containing sesame 
seeds.   

 

Attendance 
We are grateful to those who continue to 
support in ensuring attendance remains high. 
As you know, if your child is in school, we can 
do the best we can to provide them with the 
education they deserve. We completely 
understand that children can be too unwell to 
attend, but please do ensure you work with us if 
you are unsure, as we will look after them and 
they can still learn if they are feeling a little 
under the weather. 
 

 
 

Message from the PSA 
 
The PSA are super excited about the up and 
coming events this term we really hope you will 
be too. 
 
Mother’s Day/special person event will be run 
on the 28th March - more information to follow  
 
School disco 28th March - sum up link and 
information will be sent out and on class list 
 
Easter raffle - we have some lovely chocolatey 
prizes!  
 
Also the Easter bunny may pay a visit to give 
the children some chocolate! 
 
Please save the date our summer fayre will 
be on Sunday 6th July at Edenham village hall 
- more information to follow  
 
Thank you so much for your support  
We really appreciate it 
 
Katy, Caroline, Laura L, Mrs Robinson, Laura 
and Claire  


